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SUBJECT: Fall ACT Voucher Release 

________________________________________________________________________ 

 

High school test coordinators received the last round of ACT vouchers to be used for this 

fall’s national testing dates. Here is the information school administrators need to know 

about these vouchers: 

 

• They may only be used by students who were 11th graders during the 2019-20 

school year that did not take the ACT with the rest of the district in March and 

who did not take advantage of the vouchers distributed in June. 

• Students must register for the ACT test at a national testing site. They may use the 

voucher as the form of payment. 

• Your test coordinators received the fall vouchers for your school on August 10th. 

• Test coordinators may send vouchers to eligible students along with the cover 

letter and supplemental instructions included with this memo. 

 

Please contact Brooke Anderson or Ben Jameson in Evaluation, Research & 

Accountability with any questions. 


